
 
 
Date 
 
Account:  XXXXXX 
Service Address:  XXXXXXX 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This letter confirms that a request has been received to change your electric supplier under Ohio’s 
Electric Choice program.  This change will be effective with the scheduled meter reading on XXXXX.  
Under this program, you will purchase your electric generation and transmission from Dynegy and DP&L 
will continue to deliver the energy through facilities owned and serviced by DP&L. 
 
Please verify the accuracy of the new supplier information.  If this information is correct you do not need 
to call us, we will change your account as indicated above.  If you do not want to make this change to a 
new supplier, contact our office at 331-3500 or 1 (800) 929-8646.  (If you are a mercantile customer, this 
right of recession does not apply to you per Ohio Administrative Code section 4901:1-21-11.  A 
mercantile customer is defined as a customer with non-residential usage of 700,000 kWh or more per 
year or is part of a national non-residential account involving multiple facilities in one or more states). 
 
It is important that DP&L obtain an actual meter reading prior to changing your supplier to ensure the 
change is based on an actual reading rather than estimated usage.  Your meter is scheduled to be read 
on XXXXX. 
 
This change in your electric service will first be reflected on the DP&L bill mailed to you on or after 
XXXXX. Under Ohio’s Electric Choice program, your monthly DP&L bill will contain DP&L electric 
distribution service charges and your electric supplier charges.  We hope you are pleased with Ohio’s 
Electric choice program and your supplier of choice.  As always, DP&L will continue to read your meter 
and provide you with the same quality service you now enjoy.  Please call 331-3500 or  1 (800) 929-9646 
if you have any questions. 
 

The Dayton Power and Light Company 


